
From: Cheung, Raymond - Communities <Raymond.Cheung@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> On Behalf Of A40 
Corridor 
Sent: 11 November 2020 13:47 
To: A40 Corridor <A40corridor@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: A40 Bus Lane and Eynsham P&R scheme update 
 

Dear A40 Bus Lane and Eynsham P&R ebulletin subscriber, 
 
Project Update – November 2020 
 
Oxfordshire County Council as scheme promoter have formally submitted our 
response, in support of the current planning application, to the request made by the 
Local Planning Authority (LPA) under Regulation 25 of the Town and Country 
Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017. This response was 
lodged on 6th November 2020. Additional information on connectivity, transport 
assessment, flood risk and drainage, landscape and biodiversity impacts are 
provided as part of the response. Community representations collated from the 
original consultation have also been responded to thematically. 
 
The submitted documentation is now subject to a validation process by the LPA, 
following on from which will be a further statutory consultation period. For anyone 
who provided representations on the application during the first consultation in mid-
2019 they will be notified by the LPA when the updated information is available. To 
access it please go to the Planning Portal https://myeplanning.oxfordshire.gov.uk/ 
using the reference R3.0057/19. 
 
Regards, 
 
The A40 Programme Delivery Team 
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